
Due to construction work on the Shorutei parking lot, you will 
be directed to a temporary parking lot during this period. Once 
you arrive at the temporary parking lot, our staff will come to 
pick you up, so please contact us by phone.
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your 
understanding.

Period: March 21, 2024 to mid-April (planned)

How to get to the temporary parking lot

①Enter the "Amanohashidate Chionji" parking lot from 
Prefectural Route 2.

②At the Chion-ji parking lot toll gate, please inform the 
person in charge that you are staying at Shorutei.
*Payment of parking fee is not required.



③Please enter the right-hand side at the back of the parking 
lot while checking the signboard.

④Once you arrive at the parking lot, our staff will come to you, 
so please contact us at 0772-22-2151.


